Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: May 17, 2019

Re: Action Memo

May 22, 2019 Board Meeting

Recommend the Board ratify approval for the following staff member, Perkins Coordinator, to be paid \$500.00 for the 2018-2019 school year. The responsibilities of the Perkins Coordinator include development of Career Technical Education Model Curriculum, Vocational Education Data System reporting, Career and Technical Student Organization activities and other related tasks. Funding is provided through the Perkins Secondary Grant.

Nancy Brown

Recommend the Board approve Nancy Brown as Perkins Coordinator for the 2019-2020 school year at the rate of \$500.00 stipend to be funded through the Perkins Secondary Grant.